
Finance Department Staff Recognition
Andy Hopkins, Senior Budget Officer

We would like to recognize an employee who exhibits exemplary work ethic, a strong 
dedication and commitment to the Finance Department and to the City of Santa Fe.

In his role in the Budget Division, Andy Hopkins goes above and beyond in his duties 
for the City and to ensure the financial health of the City the budget team revised the 
FY21 budget 3 times within 6 months to deal with the economic impact of the global 

public health pandemic.

Additionally, Andy’s organization, dedication to help other employees throughout the 
City and efforts to provide a high level of customer service every day is appreciated 

by many throughout the City.

Additionally, Andy has taken the initiative to provide guidance, support and review 
financial activities and transactions for the CARES Act monies.

Andy approaches each assignment in a professional, thoughtful and 
respectful way that earns respect throughout the City. Andy started 

his career with the City of Santa Fe in 2001.


